
 
Supplementary Note for the Guidelines on Procedural Sedation (Version 2.1) 

  
 
With regard to the relevant “training recognized by the HKAM or its Colleges” as stipulated 
in the Guidelines (Section 5.2, 5.3, 12 and Appendix 2), the following understandings were 
clarified and reiterated by the Academy’s Education Committee, and subsequently endorsed 
by its Council: 
 
(a) It was affirmed that existing Academy Fellows are not required to undergo additional 

training, since they were deemed to have received appropriate training at the time of 
their specialist accreditation. 

(b) The requirement for relevant training recognised by the Academy or its Colleges in 
procedural sedation as stipulated in the latest version of the said Guidelines apply to 
all current and prospective trainees. 

(c) Existing Fellows are nevertheless encouraged to take refresher courses or relevant 
CME activities in this area as required to ensure continued and updated competency.  
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